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Upcoming Renovations
2151 Kirkwood apartments has contracted FSI Construction to

conduct a full exterior renovation of our community. Projects

will included the following:

• Roof Replacements

• Carpentry and siding repairs

• Patio refacings- we will be removing screens and adding cedar

siding to the patios.

• Exterior Paint

• Carport repairs

• Sidewalk and concrete repairs

This work will take a few months to complete in totality. We

will need your support to see this project to completion. This

includes compliance with all requests on behalf of the

management team as well as limiting interruptions to the

contractors schedule. They are contracted by us and for us and 

 they will be working during regular office hours. There may be

some inconvience with these renovations and repairs and we

appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete these

upgrades. 




Muffins with Mom
We have "Muffin" but appreciation for all you moms out

there! Join us by grabbing a muffin or two while we celebrate

you! This event will take place in the front office on Friday,

May 6 from 3-5:30 pm. See you there!

Muffins with Mom
Friday May 6

3:00 pm - 5:30 pm
Front Office

Parking Garages Available 
We have private garages available to rent! Stop by the office

for more information and to reserve yours today!
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